

May 31, 1951 Letter, Syngman Rhee to Lieutenant General John B. Coulter

Citation:

"Letter, Syngman Rhee to Lieutenant General John B. Coulter", May 31, 1951, Wilson Center Digital Archive, B-011-002, Official Correspondences, President Rhee's Correspondences, Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University. https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/122597

Summary:

Syngman Rhee informed Lieutenant General John B. Coulter that the Cabinet has been unable to come to decision about the suggested system of procurement.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

I will let you know lamentarents.

Sincerely yours,

May 31, 1951

My dear Gen. Coulter:

I am in receipt of your letter of May 17 and thank you for it.

I took up the matter with my ministers and presented your system of procurement for United Nations Forces as outlined in your letter but so far my Cabinet has been unable to come to any decision. As soon as I have a definite answer I will let you know immediately.

Sincerely yours,

Lieutenant General John B. Coulter

Departy Army Commander

Eighth United States Army